
From: Allen, Meredith 
Sent: 9/4/2014 5:35:31 PM 
To: Solis, Maria (Maria.Solis@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Napa issues 

Maria, 

Will do. I will send you something by 7:00 and then we can discuss whether you need more 
information. I'm on my way to pick up my daughter at 6 but will work on it as soon as I get 
home. 

Thanks, 
Meredith 

On Sep 4, 2014, at 5:30 PM, "Solis, Maria" <Mari3.Solis@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote: 

I left you a voicemail that I need to provide a brief write up to Denise T. 
Tonight for a meeting first thing tomorrow morning. I need electric and gas 
info. I'm hoping I can get something tonight. Here's part of the email. 

.... give a brief de-brief on your experience from the Napa Earthquake and the 
utilities' response? I'm thinking just a few minute summary on the major issues 
that were tackled by PG&E and the railroads 

Have a blessed and SAFE day :-) 

SB GT&S 0341676 
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